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Dear Applicant,  

On behalf of the Governing Body I am delighted that you have shown an 
interest in the vacancy we have for Headteacher of Frederick Bird Primary 
School. We hope that you consider making a formal application for the 
post.  

We are an Ofsted rated ‘good’ school with a passion for improvement. 

We are looking for an inspirational Headteacher who will not only maintain 
the schools current standard but lead it to becoming outstanding, who can 
make a difference to our children. We need an individual with the drive and 
passion for ensuring that all children achieve their full potential, combined 
with strong leadership, management and interpersonal skill. We have a 
positive, caring ethos and we are very proud of our school. 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed and may be arranged by 
contacting the school office on 024 7622 1920. Please ask for Mrs Tara 
Taylor.  

Further information is available on the school website  

http://www.frederickbird.coventry.sch.uk/  

Thank you for considering this post. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely  

  

Elisabeth Baines 

Chair of Governors 
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